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 Letter No: 129/2024 

 
7th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Families, 

Year 9 Options Information Evening – Thursday 8th February 
 

This is a quick reminder that we have our Year 9 options evening, tomorrow Thursday, 8th 
February.  The event will begin in the main hall at: 
 

• 6.00pm for 9A, E, F and H 

• 6:30pm for 9J, N, S and T   
 

Please refer to the previous letter for full details.  
 
Attached to this letter is our full guide to the Options process which we encourage you to talk 
through at home. This is also being distributed to students via their year group Google 
Classroom before the evening on Thursday.  
 
On Tuesday 6th February students were sent an individual email about their ‘guided choices’. 
This explained whether they have been allocated to an MFL option (the majority of students), 
and the recommendation for them in the Dance / PE options. This will be fully explained on 
Thursday evening and it would be very helpful if you could bring questions with you then, rather 
than contacting us before the evening.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Kate Mouncey      Rich Davis 
Acting Deputy Headteacher    Performance Director: Year 9 
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